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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR'S MESSAGE NO. 503. 

TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, 
AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 

My name is Laureen Kai and I am the Executive Officer for the Board of 

Barbering and Cosmetology, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs 

KEAU·I S. LOPEZ 
DIRECTOR 

("Department"). The Department thanks you for the opportunity to testify on Governor's 

Message No. 503, regarding the appointment of Angela Howard to the Board of 

Barbering and Cosmetology ("Board"). The Department supports the confirmation of 

Ms. Howard's appointment to the Board. 

Ms. Howard has served as an interim Board member representing the general 

public since July 28, 2011, and has actively and constructively participated in the 

Board's deliberations despite the short time period. She is a reliable member and has 

attended 4 of 4 meetings, being consistently prepared and interested in the matters 

before the Board. 
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As the Managing Director for Paul Brown Inc. (a successful internationally 

recognized hair services and products corporation) for nearly twenty years, Ms. Howard 

oversees the operations of all six Paul Brown salons and spas in Hawaii, and this 

experience has provided her with a unique perspective in representing the public 

interest and advocating the importance of consumer protection against unfair and 

unsafe practices in the fields of barbering and cosmetology 

Therefore, the Department supports the confirmation of Angela Howard to the 

Board of Barbering and Cosmetology, and thanks you for the opportunity to provide 

testimony. 



To who this may concern 

I would like to give you my testimony on behalf of Angela Howard. I have known Angela since 1992, we 
started off as colleagues and became great friends of which I am extremely grateful. 

I'rn proud of how well she has grown and developed within the beauty industry. Which she has been huge 
part of the growth of Paul Browns beauty Salons and spa's. Angela started with Paul Browns when there 
was only one Salon in Honolulu. Today there are four hair salons and two spars, Paul Brown institute for 
Hair and of coarse Paul Brown products. She has played a critical part in each and everyone of them. 

Not only is she wonderful and caring Wife, Mother and recently a Grandmother, not to mention a valued 
friend. She really cares about the services and product that are available for our Hawaii consumers and 
she gives a 100% in everything does. 

Angela would be a great asset to the board of cosmetology, bringing her experience and knowledge that 
she has. She has integrity, she is always professional, honest and caring. 

Thank You 
Samantha 

Samantha Hunter 
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